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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The arrival of Storm Arwen is a timely 

reminder that winter is fast approaching! With 

the on-going need to maintain good 

ventilation in class, please ensure your child 

has extra layers to keep them warm inside, as 

well as when they are outside! An additional 

plain fleece may be worn, preferably in 

navy blue, or a dark colour. This is not a 

formal addition to our  regular school uniform, 

but a temporary measure to help everyone 

stay warm!  

 

Likewise, please see information about Kent 

County Councilôs School Closure website on 

page 3. By registering for updates on this 

website, you will be quickly informed of any 

need to make changes to school 

arrangements for bad weather. (If you have 

children at other Kent schools, you simply 

register for updates from both/all schools.) 

 

Thank you for your on-going support and 

understanding, as we respond to the COVID 

outbreak in school. We believe the number of 

positive test results is reducing, although they 

have not completely vanished. We will review 

our current temporary measures on Monday 

and an update will be sent to parents and 

carers. 

 

Inside this weekôs Newsletter you will find 

details of some of our plans for Christmas. 

Please add the relevant dates to your 

calendars, as we really hope that these 

events will go ahead. Some amendments 

may well be needed in the weeks ahead, so 

please check for any changes each week. 

 

Please take good care this weekend. Please 

remember that if your child displays any of the 

three main COVID symptoms,  keep them at 

home until a PCR confirms a negative 

result.   

 

Best wishes, Miss Minnis  

www.chevening.kent.sch.uk                          On Twitter @CeChevening 

Chevening Road, Chipstead, Sevenoaks, KENT, TN13 2SA 

Friday 26th November  2021 

Our school has 8 Christian Values, all centred on God. 
Each week we look carefully for individuals who have 
really shown one or more value in school.  
This week we are pleased to recognise the following 
children for their endeavours: 
 
Class R (Miss Levy & Mrs Robinson) - Gilbert for 
respecting the classroom and helping without being 
asked.  

Class 1 (Miss Levy & Mr Langston)-  Arthur for his 
perseverance in reading this week.  
 
Class 2 (Ms Chiavarini)-  Jonty for always showing 
love of learning and love towards his peers.  
 
Class 3 (Mrs Archer) - James C for his perseverance in 
basketball this week which led him to scoring lots of goals. 
 
Class 4 (Miss Sweeney)- Emily D for being such a 
compassionate friend to others and showing faith in 
all things positive and good.  
 
Class 5 (Mr Qureshi)-  Leia for her perseverance 
shown in the daily mile. Hannah for her perseverance in 
maths this morning. 
 
Class 6 (Mrs Wilde & Mrs McLean)ï  Jack for the 
respect that he shows to everyone. 

Cheveningõs Christian Values 

Autumn 
A reminder from last weekôs Science Showcase! 

Class 6 have designed these lovely cards to support St 

Botolphôs Love Christmas boxes 2021. Each class will be 

contributing to help meet the total needed -150! 

http://www.chevening.kent.sch.uk


Class 1 Class 3 

Learning with Lexia  

Lexia Certificates have been awarded this week 

to: 

Skyla-Lilly, Chloe, Jasmine, Adam  (Y2), Marta 

(Y3), Rosanna, Jerry (Y4) and Matylda (Y5).  

Congratulations to you all! 

Well done too to everyone who has achieved 

their 40-minute target this week.  

Baby Edwards arrives! 

Nursery are very 

busy getting ready 

for their Christmas 

show. They have 

been practicing 

signing their songs 

and dressing-up in 

their costumes.  

The children have 

spent a lot of time 

in the garden 

enjoying the lovely 

sunshine and the new swing that Mr Garrett has 

put up in the tree. 

They are looking forward to putting up their 

Christmas tree and making lots of lovely 

decorations. They will  be making gingerbread 

men over the next couple of weeks.  

Chevening Nursery  

We are delighted to 

announce the arrival 

of Reuben James       

Edwards on 24th 

November 2021 at 

4am, weighing 8lb.  

Congratulations to 

Mr and Mrs Edwards 

and (new big 

brother) Oscar! We 

look forward to 

seeing them soon. 

Class 1 have been reading the Lonely Beast. The 
children imagined what kind of friend the Lonely 
Beast might like to have and enjoyed making one 
out of playdough. See their super creations. 

Class 3 had great fun using the virtual reality 
equipment this week. After learning about the 
history of our Earth through our class book óThe 
Pebble in my Pocketô, it was brought to life on the 
headsets. They studied the volcanoes as they 
erupted, saw the first signs of life and, most 
excitingly, walked with the dinosaurs! 


